
OWNER'S LETTER (oil analysis result normal) 

Dear Nissan Owner: 

Recently, your 2006 model year Altima or Sentra was at a Nissan dealership for a safety 
recall related to its engine. The dealer took an engine oil sample and sent it to a laboratory 
selected by Nissan for analysis to confirm that the engine has been operating without an 
indication of abnormal oil consumption. 

The laboratory test results indicate that your engine's oil consumption is  normal. 
Therefore, no further repairs are needed on your vehicle at this time. 

Please follow your vehicle's maintenance schedule as described in your Owner's Manual to 
ensure continued reliability and proper performance of your vehicle. 

To ensure your satisfaction and continued confidence in your new vehicle, Nissan has 
extended the engine portion of the Powertrain Coverage of your vehicle's 2006 IVissan New 
Vehicle Limited Warranty to 84 months or 100,000 miles, whichever comes first. All other 
warranty terms, limitations, and conditions remain unchanged. 

If you have any questions please contact our National Consumer Affairs Department, 
Nissan North America, Inc., P. 0. Box 685003, Franklin, TN 37068-5003. The special toll 
free number is 1-800-240-9924. 

Thank you very much for your cooperation. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience 
this may have caused. 



OWNER'S LETTER (oil analysis result indicate possible abnormal oil consumption) 

Dear IVissan Owner: 

Recently, your 2006 model year Altima or Sentra was at a Nissan dealership for a safety 
recall related to its engine. The dealer took an engine oil sample and sent it to a laboratory 
selected by Nissan for analysis to confirm that the engine has been operating without an 
indication of abnormal oil consumption. 

The laboratory test results indicate that your vehicle's engine may experience 
abnormal oil consumption in the future. Therefore, Nissan will replace your engine 
at no cost to you for parts or labor. In addition, Nissan will provide you with a rental 
vehicle while your engine is being replaced. 

Please contact your Nissan dealer at your earliest convenience in order to arrange an 
appointment. Please bring this letter with you when you keep your service appointment. 
Instructions have been sent to your Nissan dealer. If the dealer fails, or is unable to make 
the necessary repairs free of charge, you may contact the National Consumer Affairs 
Department, Nissan North America, Inc., P. 0. Box 685003, Franklin, TN 37068-5003. 
The special toll free number is 1-800-240-9924. 

Your Nissan dealership should be able to schedule your vehicle for repair based on their 
diagnosis, work schedule, or parts availability. This free repair should take several days to 
complete. Again, a rental vehicle will be provided to you during these repairs. 

To assure you that Nissan stands behind its products, is committed to your satisfaction, 
and that you may have confidence in your new vehicle, Nissan has extended the engine 
portion of the Powertrain Coverqge of your 2006 Nissan New Vehicle Limited Warranty to 
84 months or 100,000 miles, whichever comes first. (All other warranty terms, limitations, 
and conditions remain unchanged.) This warranty extension continues to apply to your 
vehicle after its engine has been replaced. 

Thank you for your cooperation. We are indeed sorry for any inconvenience this may have 
caused you. 




